
 

 

TWINNING UPDATE (March 2024) 
 

International Youth Event 2024 in Marl 
 
Notification has not yet been received from Marl as to whether funding for this project 
has been received. 
 
Marl-Pendle staff exchange 
 
The 2 staff from Marl – one works in Urban planning and one is a Co-ordinator for 
social culture - are coming to Pendle from Monday 18th March 2024 until Friday 22nd 
March 2024 inclusive.  Accommodation and airport transfers are being provided by 2  
Pendle twinning members, as previously agreed.  An itinerary has been produced, 
including a Spring get-together of the Pendle Twinning Association at 5.30pm on 
Wednesday 20th March 2024 at Banny’s in Colne.   
 


